
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PhotoMontage of the planned Upgraded Dunkettle Interchange from the North  

• Detailed design of the Dunkettle Interchange Upgrade continues. 

• Construction works are currently focused on the N40 ITS and Little Island upgrade projects, 

both of which aim to ease traffic congestion during the Dunkettle upgrade. More detail on 

these works is provided below. 

• The Dunkettle team continue to visit workplaces to discuss the scheme, and measures to 

minimise traffic congestion during construction, with both management and workforces.  

We are very pleased to see that over 70 businesses in Little Island have signed up to form 

part of the NTA’s Little Island – Smarter Travel Cluster. Any businesses that would like to get 



involved to explore commuting alternatives is encouraged to contact 

michelle@corkchamber.ie 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments 

in relation to the Dunkettle works, please 

contact us at; 

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time), Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

 

 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be accessed 

atwww.dunkettle.ie. Real time traffic information can be accessed 

viawww.dunkettletraffic.ie. New subscribers to the newsletter can register 

at www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup 
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